
 

 

  
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We will be holding a picnic lunch to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th 

May.  This will be held on the school field (weather permitting) or inside if it rains.  Pupils can 

bring their own lunch or can order a packed lunch as shown below.  We would also like pupils 

to come to school in non-school uniform on this day and instead wear something red, white 

and blue or silver and purple (the jubilee colours).  Each child will be bringing home a 

commemorative pencil as a reminder of the day. 

 

The menu is as follows: 

Ham or Cheese (v) Sandwich 
Pizza Slice (v) 
 Sausage Roll 

Cucumber Slice 
Bag of Crisps 

****  
Jubilee Decorated Chocolate Cupcake 

 

If your child would like the lunch, please return the order form below by 20th May.  If your child is 

entitled to Free School Meals, please still complete the order form. 

Many thanks, 
 

The School Kitchen 
 
 

Booking Form 
 

I would like (Name :…………………………………………………………………..) to have a Jubilee Packed Lunch on 

27th May 2022.  

Class:………………………………………….       Vegetarian:  (please tick if vegetarian option required) 
 

Signature:………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return to the school office no later than:  20th May 2022. 

 


